
 

 

Santiago, April 27, 2018 

 

Shareholder of 

Sociedad Química y Minera de Chile S.A. 

 

  

Dear Shareholder, 

 

Pursuant to that provided in the pertinent provisions of the Company’s By-laws and the Law 

N°18,046 and its Regulations, we hereby inform you that the Board of Directors of Sociedad 

Química y Minera de Chile S.A. (SQM) has agreed to hold its Extraordinary Shareholders’ 
Meeting at 10:00 am on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at the NH Collection Plaza Hotel located at 

Avenida Vitacura N°2610, Las Condes, Santiago. 

 

We understand that the objective and other aspects related to this meeting are duly 

described in the Summon Notice that we are sending attached for your information. In 

addition, we are attaching the power of attorney form and the instructions for the power of 

attorney form.  

 

The full copies of the documents that inform the diverse options that shall be submitted to vote 

by the aforementioned Meeting are made available to SQM Shareholders and the general 

public in the company website www.sqm.com. Likewise, SQM has a sufficient number of 

printed copies available for the Shareholders who wish to consult them at its offices located at:  

El Trovador N°4285, 6th floor, Las Condes, Santiago de Chile.   

 

 Sincerely yours, 

 

 

SOCIEDAD QUIMICA Y MINERA DE CHILE S.A. 
 

 

Patricio de Solminihac T. 

CEO 

 

c.c.: Commission for the Financial Market  


